This is not an appropriate that there are two bills that are stating the same thing.. | am in strong opposition to these bills 4000Ibs is
not an appropriate weight it will limit 90% of all boats on the water and so many home owners will not be able to use their boats..
these bills are not in anyone’s best interest there needs to be actual studies done on the parts of the river in question.. also it is not
fair that a citizen of the upper Willamette got to speak for 20 minutes during the public testimony, she’s not a scientist she is a
common homeowner that she was trying to present scientific evidence...



